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January 19, 1965

AIR MAIL

~Dr, Joshua Lederberg

716 Alvarado Row
Stanford, California

Deer Josh:

I never did receive from you a copy of the paper
vyou said you were sending to PROCEEDINGS NAS.
Did you in fact submit it and, if so, please be
sure to send me several coples when they are
available.

De you know about Kessler's project at M. I.T.?

Do you have access to the time-sharing on project
MAC?

Sincerely yours,

Eugene Garfield, Ph.D.
Director
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